
The 12 Days of Christmas

An Attendance Initiative in St Paul’s

It will run over 12 school days with the objective of
highlighting the importance of good attendance in school.

We will be tracking overall attendance rates, celebrating improved
attendance and rewarding top attendees and classes ……but mostly, having a

bit of fun!



Monday December 2nd - Wednesday December 18th.
(Monday Dec 9th students are not in school!)

The 12 Days of Christmas will run over the first 12 school
days of December:

We want to highlight the importance of being in school
every day - not just so students can achieve academic

success but also so that they can learn to be active
members of their community, build relationships and

find their own voice.



You must…. Be In To Win!!!

Every day there will be opportunities for students in attendance to
win spot prizes ranging from selection boxes and sweets to free

lunches and One4All vouchers!
There will be rewards for top attendees, improved attendees, best

overall class attendance and at the end of the week there will be one
ultimate prize winner and one class group in both junior and senior

cycle.

Ms Dowling will be awarding the hardworking parents with
prizes too, we need your support! 


